
Late Breaking News 
 
The Quality Inn in Statesville where 

the block of rooms is reserved for 

AAUW NC for 10/19-10/21 has a 

meeting room that they will let us 

use at no additional charge. They 

also have wireless Internet access. 

 

So… 

 

I can be available, say 2:00 – 4:00 

on Friday, 10/20, to demonstrate the 

new AAUW NC web system and 

discuss options for creating branch 

web sites. If you’re interested, let 

me know. 

 

Other meetings may be arranged. If 

you have suggestions for topics that 

would meet your branch’s needs, 

please let us know. 

 

-Nancy 


